
 

 

Support for Student Trip to Puerto Rico 
 

Grant Overview:  WCSD instructor Jewel Rozanski will be taking a group of students to 

Peru with several other adult chaperones. The trip will take place in the third week of 

June, 2017. At this time there are nineteen students enrolled for the trip. The itinerary will 

include San Juan, Old San Juan, El Yunque Rainforest, El Morro, Ponce, La Parguera, 

and Farjardo. Student will be exposed to a number of cultural and historic landmarks, and 

be expected to use their Spanish skills. 

 

The cost per student is approximately $2,300, and fundraisers will be held to help defray 

student costs. The request for support does not include a specific dollar amount, but is a 

request for assistance as the Foundation sees fit to provide. The Foundation has 

generously provided support to past overseas trips for students. 

 

Amount of Award:  Open-ended. 

 

Due Date/Notification of Award:  Due in mid-January. Notification by February 2017. 

 

Alternatives if not Awarded:  Students will need to raise additional funds for the trip. 

 

WCSD Resources Required: None.  

 

Administrative Recommendation:  That the Board of School Directors instructs the 

administration to submit a grant request to the Community Foundation for Warren 

County requesting financial assistance to support the planned student trip to Puerto Rico 

in June 2017. 

 


